
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear EC Baseball Alumni, 

  
 

I hope you are happy and healthy. It is that time again to start thinking about 
homecoming weekend and also a few great ways you can help our program continue to advance! 

 
Please consider visiting the Earlham College Baseball Alumni Website at, 

ecbaseballalumni.com. On this site you can sign up for our alumni club, alumni “Home Run 
Derby” during homecoming weekend and to donate to our program. Something new this year is 
we are looking to create a mentorship with our current players and recruits. This is another way 
we can connect you with our program and players as you help yield new Quakers and retain 
current. We would look for you around your schedule to reach out via phone or text. If interested 
you can sign up for both or either option. We all know that without the support of our fans, 
family and our alumni we would not be where we are.   

 
 Homecoming weekend will be October 13th through 14th. The Alumni “Home Run 

Derby” will take place Friday October 13th at 8pm at Sadler Stadium. We look forward to seeing 
you then! 
  

 
Everyone on the Quakers Baseball team really appreciates your support! 
 
Go Quakers! 

 
 
 
 
Coach Sakosits 
Head Baseball Coach 
765-983-1730 
 
For all payments please visit: 
ecbaseballalumni.com  
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